
NOTICE OF CONTACT LENS FITTING FEES 

Updated: May 1st, 2022 

 

 

 

Contact lenses are FDA Class I medical devices that have the potential for serious complications if not used and 
fitted properly. For that reason, the standard of care and the requirements of the North Carolina State Board of 
Optometry require an annual examination for a renewal of a contact lens prescription. The contact lens 
examination is NOT covered by medical insurance, may require a copay determined by your vision insurance 
carrier, and may only be covered in-part by your vision discount plan. The fee for a contact lens examination 
starts at $120 without insurance and varies based on the type of lenses required. These fees will cover any 
contact lens related follow-up visits for a 60-day period.  

By signing, I acknowledge that I understand the policies regarding the contact lens health evaluation and agree 
to the associated fees. I understand that these fees are an estimate and are subject to changes based on the 
doctor’s final assessment. I also understand that improper usage of contact lenses as prescribed can lead to 
vision loss and permanent eye damage. I understand that if an infection is present, I will need to be treated 
under my medical insurance prior to being refit with contact lenses.  

 

______________________________________________   _______________________     
Signature of patient or authorized representative    Date  

 

______________________________________________   ________________________ 
Authorized representative’s name      Relationship 

 

   


